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dhupfer1@outlook.com

Subject: FW: CR-102 Proposed Rule Alert: Keeping of Animals (WAC 246-203-130)

From: Mitzi Schindele, Legislative Chair <pacificogirl@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, March 28, 2022 8:47 PM 
To: dhupfer1@outlook.com 
Subject: CR-102 Proposed Rule Alert: Keeping of Animals (WAC 246-203-130) 
 

Hello All Members,   

 

Below is important information about CR-102 Keeping of Animals.  Click on the link below for an 

important document!! 

 

https://www.bchw.org/files/cr102-keepingofanimals.pdf 

 

The Washington State Board of Health (Board) has filed a CR-102, Proposed Rule, for WAC 246-

203-130, Keeping of Animals.  The proposed rule includes a title change to Domestic Animal Waste. 

The proposed rule includes standards for the handling and disposal of animal excreta, or animal 

waste, for the purpose of preventing and controlling nuisance and health hazards. 

  

The CR-102, filed as WSR 22-08-003, announces to the public that a rule is being proposed and 

includes the proposed rule language. The CR-102 is attached and related material can be accessed 

at the Board’s rulemaking page. 

You may submit your comments on the proposed rule the following way: 

1. Written comments are accepted through May 2, 2022, using the following options: 

2. Send to the Board's public comment email address for this proposed 

rule:WSBOHProposedAnimalWasteRule@sboh.wa.gov 

 Send via U.S. Mail to:  

1. Washington State Board of Health 

PO Box 47990 

Olympia, WA 98504-7990 
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Please Note: All written comments submitted to the Board will be considered part of the official 

rulemaking file, provided to Board members for their consideration, and will be posted publicly to the 

Board’s website. 

1. Verbal comments will be accepted on June 8, 2022, during the online rules hearing open to 

the public beginning at 1:30 p.m.  

1. Access and register for the online rules 

hearing: https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_6vqdRyUmTamyb61z3wCSBA 

Important Information for the Rules Hearing: 

 The online rules hearing will be held via the Zoom Webinar platform 

 In order to give verbal testimony during the rules hearing, you will need to access the meeting 

using your computer, laptop, or device. Your computer, laptop, or device must have speakers 

and a microphone. 

For more information regarding this rule revision please: 

1.  

1. Visit the Board’s Keeping of Animals rulemaking web page or 

2. Email Board staff at stuart.glasoe@sboh.wa.gov. 

Thank you, 

 

    (360) 236-4110 

    P.O. Box 47990, Olympia, WA 98504-7990 

    Location · Website · Email · Facebook · Twitter · Subscribe 

  

This announcement is being sent to the Board’s general distribution list and other distribution lists 

associated with this rulemaking. Please excuse any duplications. 
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Back Country Horseman of Washington 

PO Box 1132 

Ellensburg, WA 98926 

 

Add us to your address book 

 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.  

 

 

    

 


